J. Michael Sherburne
Vice President
Regulatory

April 8, 2021

City of Manor
105 E. Eggleston St.
Manor, TX 78653

To the Honorable Mayor for the City of Manor:

Pursuant to PURA § 36.210 and 16 Tex. Admin. Code § 25.243(c)(1)(B), please find
enclosed the Application of Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC for Approval to
Amend its Distribution Cost Recovery Factor (“Application”) being filed today with the
Public Utility Commission of Texas (“Commission”). This Application is also being filed
today with Oncor's other original jurisdiction municipalities and affects all customers
served by Oncor. Although addressed to the Commission, the Application (available for
download at https://oncor.egnyte.com/fl/6mWAA9IchS) should be treated as if
addressed directly to your municipality’s governing body as the regulatory authority with
original jurisdiction over Oncor's rates, operations, and services within your
municipality’s limits. If you desire a hard copy of the Application, please contact me at
the below-listed number or email address.

Oncor is requesting that the governing body of your municipality take action on this
Application as expeditiously as possible. If the governing body does not act within 60
days of this filing (June 7, 2021), the Application and rates requested therein will be
deemed denied, appealed to and consolidated with Oncor's proceeding before the
Commission. Upon the appeal, your municipality would have standing as a party to
participate fully in the Commission proceeding.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this filing.

Very truly yours,
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Oncor

1616 Woodall Rodgers Freeway
Dallas, Texas 75202

Tel: 214.486.4981
mike.sherburne@oncor.com



